
  
 

 
 

Dear Taxpayer, 

 

The Hendricks County Assessor’s office has received a copy of a building permit or has been notified of 

solar installation at the address stated above.  

Per Indiana Code 6-1.1-12-26, you may be entitled to a deduction from your property tax assessment 

due to your solar power installation. Please complete the attached state deduction form and 

questionnaire and return to the Hendricks County Assessor’s office.  

 Hendricks County Assessor’s office  
355 S Washington Street #230 
Danville Indiana 46122 
Rhubbard@co.hendricks.in.us 
317-745-9404 
 

Please return by December 15th, to ensure the proper valuation and deduction can be completed for the 

next assessment year. 

If you have any questions or concern, please let us know. 

 

 

Nicole Lawson 

Hendricks County Assessor 

 

 

 

 

NICOLE LAWSON 
Hendricks County Assessor 

 

Hendricks County Government Center 

355 S Washington St #230 

Danville IN 46122 

Phone: (317)745-9207 

Fax: (317)745-9411 

E-mail: NLawson@co.hendricks.in.us  

Website: www.co.hendricks.in.us 
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